From: Peter Fitchat <ceo@dundas.wa.gov.au>

Sent: Monday, 1 May 2023 3:33 PM

To: Electoral Boundaries Review Mailbox

Cc: Latif Samadi

Subject: FW: Electoral Distribution Commissioners 2023 - Electoral Boundaries Review
Importance: High

| [External Email] This email was sent from outside the organisation. Be cautious, particularly with links and
| attachments.
‘ SPAM emails must be reported to the Helpdesk.

Good afternoon Boundary Team,

1. Comments on suggestions are invited (after the close of suggestions, 1 May 2023 at 5.00 pm
until 15 May 2023 at 5.00 pm)

Shire of Dundas's next meeting will be until 11 June 2023; at this point, our Council Report with officer
recommendation will be to note that we support the boundaries to remain as is and to ratify this at the Eucla
Meeting on 11 June 2023.

Thanks
Kind regards,

Peter Fitchat
Chief Executive Officer
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Disclaimer by the Shire of Dundas:

This emal iz private and confidentizl. [f you are not the intended recipient, pleass adwise us by retum smal immed:iately, and
delsts the email and any sttechments without using or disclesing the contents in any way. The views expressed in this emall
are thass of the author, and do not represent thoas of the Shire unless this iz cleardy Indicatsd.

From: mannadvisory@bigpond.com <mannadvisory@bigpond.com>
Sent: Monday, May 1, 2023 12:05 PM
To: 'Peter Fitchat' <ceo@dundas.wa.gov.au>;

Subject: Electoral Distribution Commissioners 2023 - Electoral Boundaries Review



